Dear Parents and Guardians

February Food Day ordering will go live on School Cash Online Thursday, January 17%, 2019,
You will have until midnight on Wednesday, January 23™ to pay for orders. There will be a
Pizza Day every Thursday in February, as well as one Pita and Smoothie Day (Feb. 4™") and a
Sub Day {Feb. 18th). A reminder that there are no longer any forms to fill out, orders are
completed entirely on School Cash Online. Cash will not be accepted, so please ensure that
you finish your orders online before the deadlinel **We cannot accept late orders**

It is our goal to become completely paperless, so we will eventually stop sending reminders
home as well. You can keep up to date with ordering timelines by following or liking our
Facebook page: www.facebook.com/highviewparents. In addition, when you create a School
Cash Online account, you will automatically receive purchase reminders sent to the email
address [inked to your account. You can sign up to receive Highview’s Virtual Newsletter here:
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/highview/subscribe/ which will also keep you posted about food
days and all other school activities like assembilies, sports events, and more.

Thankyou,
The Highview Parents Food Day Volunteers




